
ASK OUR THEATRE 
STAFF WHERE YOU 
CAN PURCHASE THE  
$3 PIN AND HELP KIDS 
LIVING WITH SPECIAL 
NEEDS TODAY.

The theatre and entertainment industry has partnered with 
Variety, the Children’s Charity since 1928. This year, it is 

especially important that we do everything we can to help kids 
in need here at home. Thank you for joining us.  

2022 GOLD HEART PIN
benefiting

VARIETY, THE CHILDREN’S CHARITY
are on sale now!


